Using ZELLE to make your Annual Assessment payment

Homeowners have been asking for a way to pay directly (electronically) from
their bank to the bank used by the HOA.

We have researched a wide variety of payment methods. We were looking for
a method that was 1) instant, 2) free to all parties, 3) easy to use, and most
important, 4) secure.

Most major banks now use "Peer to Peer" money transfers, usually, but not
always, called “Zelle”. Zelle is 3 times as large as PayPal.

This is an online banking feature. You need to sign up on your online banking
app. This is very fast and easy. One homeowner signed up and sent his
money while we were on the phone talking about it.

Then to use this system:
You don't give your (or our) bank routing numbers or any personal

information.
You only need to know the email that we use to accept the money and the

first and last name used by our Zelle account.
Go to your bank’s online app or website, go to transfers and give our special
email, our first and last name and the amount and it's done.

Again, ONLY for money transfers (Aspen Meadows subdivision)
Email: Amhoatrans@gmail.com

First name: Aspen

Last name: Meadows

Your money is transferred instantly to our account, no delay as in a wire
transfer.

We immediately get notified by email that you paid and you immediately get
an email that verifies payment, which will be your receipt. No fees.

Zelle is rapidly becoming more popular, even being advertised on TV. Anyone
who has an online Zelle account can transfer to and from anyone else who
has a Zelle account.

BTW: This is but one payment option. Checks, money orders, and cashiers
checks are always welcome.

For your protection, use Zelle through your online banking, not through any
stand alone app.
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